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EDUCATION & SEMINARS

Northwestern Gets Another Major Grant From
William Harris Foundation

Northwestern Health Sciences University has received an additional $500,000 grant from the

William M. Harris Family Foundation, extending a 2005 five-year gift. The funds will bring the
university closer to completing the $8 million cash portion of the "Imagine Our Future" capital
campaign.

The newly pledged gift will be paid over five years, with the grant stipulating that each $100,000
distribution must be matched with funds raised by the university.

Donations from the Harris Family Foundation are part of the "Imagine Our Future" capital
campaign, which funded the Wolfe-Harris Center for Excellence building addition, including the
Wolfe-Harris Center for Clinical Studies research center.

"We are extremely grateful to the Harris Foundation," said Mark Zeigler, DC, president of
Northwestern, "and their continued generous support of this institution and the chiropractic
profession."

The late William Harris, DC, was a longtime benefactor of Northwestern. He generously donated
$1 million for the construction of the Wolfe-Harris Center for Clinical Studies; a $200,000 grant to
fund a chair in business and practice management; as well as the initial $500,000 donation to help
fund the Wolfe-Harris Center for Excellence.

Dr. Harris understood that a good education requires research and continuing advancement in the

field. According to Dr. Zeigler, "Northwestern needed the ability to invest in research, and because
of Dr. Harris' initial gift, we have been able to expand our campus to sustain a research facility that
has been critical to our profession."
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